Gordon Head Middle School
Tuesday
December 12, 2023

The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 8s.

Lego club is happening at lunch today in the library.

Remember that our school is a “scent free zone” ; please refrain from wearing perfumes, colognes,
body sprays or strong smelling deoderants.

Grade 6 boys have a volleyball session at lunch today. Please bring your lunches.

Grade 6 girls session is at lunch time tomorrow.

Grade 7 girls practise after school today. Please be there by 3pm to help set up.

Grade 7 boys session is after school tomorrow.

Grade 8 girls are not practising this week. Their session will be after school on Monday.

These are the last sessions for everyone until we return from winter break. Decisions on rec. and
comp. team placements will NOT be made until after our first practice back from the break.



